Town Clerk
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From: Suzanna Jones <suzanna.jones@igc.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 7:59 PM

To: Town Clerk; Zarina Castro; Martha; Judy Bellairs
Subject: Minutes planning commission meeting July 20

July 20th meeting
Martha Bissell, Zarina Castro, Suzanna Jones, Judy Bellairs, and Jesse Noone from NVDA were in attendance.
Approved minutes from June 7 meeting.

Martha reported on town response to applying for matching grant. Select board informed us that there is money in the
Capital Fund available for us to use.

Jesse will look into the application for the municipal planning grant and tell us what comes next.
Planning commission put together a survey for Walden residents.

Planning commission meetings will now be on the second Wednesday of every month. Next meeting: August 9, at 5:00
in the library.

Adjourned.



